
Fish is good for you!  Eat more seafood for improved development, brain power 
and added vitamin D. Recipe ideas and more at www.somuchtosea.co.uk 

 Shetland Boat Week 2019 

‘Seashore Pals’ Art Competition 

Entry Form 

Sponsored by ‘So Much to Sea’ 

 

Children from pre-school to secondary 4 are invited to submit a self-drawn picture of their own 

design with a character based on something they would find at the seashore or under the sea.  

Judges will choose one winner, one runner up and one commended entry from each category to 

win an art themed prize, donated by competition sponsor, ‘So Much to Sea’. 

Winning entries will be displayed in Shetland Museum and Archives from 26th July 2019. 

Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Town: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact Telephone number: _____________________________________________________ 

(please provide a number to contact a parent/guardian w/c 15th July) 

Date of birth: _________________________________________________________________ 

Age category entered: Pre-School                  P1-3           P4-7   Secondary  

 

Submit entries to: Shetland Boat Week Competition, Shetland Museum & Archives, Hay’s 

Dock, Lerwick, ZE1 0WP 

Closing date – Friday 21st June 2019 

Entry Guidelines:  

• The art competition is open to all children from Pre-school to secondary four. 

• Pictures must be submitted on a single side of A4 paper and can be painted or drawn with any 

chosen media. (paint, pencil, pen, crayon etc) 

• Pictures should include a character based on a seashore or underwater animal/creature. 

• One winner, one runner up and one commended entry will be chosen from each age category. 

• Entries must be accompanied by a completed entry form. 

• Winners will be informed w/c 15th July and requested for a photo presentation Mon 22nd July. 

• The judges decision is final. 

 

Shetland Amenity Trust presents  

Shetland Boat Week 2019 – 5th to 11th August 

www.shetlandboatweek.com 


